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Hello, Buffalo Grove HS Class of 2022, 
 
It’s the time of the year to start thinking of your first senior event - your SENIOR PORTRAITS! 
Senior picture information will be mailed home starting next week with your appointment date and time.

Come prepared! Get tips and ideas at:  
prestigeportraits.com

It all starts here.

Due to construction at the school, senior 
photos WILL BE PHOTOGRAPHED AT 
FOREST VIEW EDUCATION CENTER - 
BOARDROOM (DISTRICT OFFICE) 
 
Photo Dates: July 12-15, 19-22, 26-29 
Questions? Call 630-910-6800 option 5
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